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The February 2022 meeting was held on 
Thursday February 3, 2022 with eleven members 
present.  
 
Trail Report: The trails are open. The fields and 
seasonal roads are good. The woods trails are 
thin with hazards like rocks and stumps. Be 
careful riding. Grooming is ongoing.  Hopefully 
this will change with the forecasted snow for 
tonight. For the latest grooming information and 
conditions, please follow our Facebook page at: 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 

 
On 
Tuesday 
January 
25th, we 
took 
delivery 
of a new 
Mogul 
Master 
drag for 
the 
Tucker.  
 
 
 
 
On its 
inaugural 
run, it 
worked 
great. 
Your dues 
and 
donations 
at work to 
make the 
trails 
better. 
 
 
 

The 2022 Poker Run was held on Saturday 
January 29, 2022. Participation for the run was 
very good with 98 entries. Winners were: 
1st. Place: Dave Armstrong $350.00 
2nd Place: Jake Gorinshek $210.00  
Worst Hand: Bill Schoeneck $140.00  
The Club would like to thank all those that 
supported the event as well as the organizers and 
volunteers that staffed the event. We would also 
like to thank Off Road ER for their generous 
donation. If you need work done on your sled, 
ATV, or SxS, give them a call at: 315-749-5088  
 
Unfortunately we have had a complaint from a 
land owner over loud pipes. This happened 
Saturday evening, January 29th. If you feel the 
need to have a can on your sled, please be 
respectful of our landowners and take it easy on 
the throttle when you are near houses. Better yet, 
keep the stock exhaust on it and avoid a ticket. 

 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday March 3, 
2022 at the Ohio Recreation Hall at 140 Nellis 
Road at 6:30 PM. 


